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Emerging Researchers in Ageing (ERA) is 

sponsored by the ARC Centre of Excellence in 

Population Ageing Research (CEPAR).

The 22nd National Conference of Emerging 

Researchers in Ageing (‘ERA 2024’) is being 

chaired by Associate Professor Natasha (Tarsh) 

Brusco, Director of the Rehabilitation, Ageing 

and Independent Living (RAIL) Research Centre 

at Monash University.

ERA 2024 offers a unique opportunity for 

emerging researchers in ageing to share their 

research; this is the only national conference in 

Australia focusing on the work of higher degree 

research students undertaking research in 

ageing across a range of disciplines.

An interactive virtual event

The ERA 2024 conference will be held virtually, 

with interactive activities to maximise 

opportunities for participation, including:

• Oral Presentations, where emerging 

researchers present their research to our 

virtual audience

• An Ask the ERA Brains Trust session, for 

selected students and early career 

researchers to get answers to key research 

questions from relevant experts (call for 

expressions of interest forthcoming)

• A Virtual breakout room, for attendees to 

connect with other emerging researchers 

during the conference

In recognition of the ongoing impact of the 

pandemic on emerging researchers, conference 

attendance will be heavily subsidised, with all 

early bird registration only $50 (AUD).

Call for abstracts

The ERA 2024 Conference Organising 

Committee warmly invites the submission of 

abstracts for oral presentations from Honours, 

Master’s, PhD, Professional doctoral students, 

and early career researchers engaged in 

ageing-related research from any discipline. 

All oral presentations will be conducted ‘live’ via 

Zoom (i.e., not pre-recorded); presenters must 

be available 10am - 5pm (AEST) on Wednesday 

4 December 2024 to present (please check your 

local time, noting daylight saving).

Further details regarding abstract submission 

are available from era.edu.au/ERA+2024

The call for abstracts will close on Wednesday 

11 September 2024.

For further information please refer to era.edu.au/ERA+2024 or contact era@era.edu.au
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